
 
Greetings, 
 
The Budget Committee of the City of Gearhart will hold a public 
hearing on Thursday, May 6​th​, 2021 at 5:00 p.m. online via 
video/telephonic conference. 
 
The purpose of the public hearing is to consider possible uses for 
state revenue sharing funds for fiscal year 2021/2022. 
 
Organizations may fill out an application for grant donation 
consideration. The application deadline is 5 p.m. on April 15​th​, 
2021.  
 
You are encouraged to attend the hearing and may provide written 
and/or oral comments and suggestions to the Budget Committee 
respecting possible uses of entitlement funds. 
 
A “Grant Donation Request” application form is enclosed/attached. 
Additional applications may be obtained online under “Helpful 
Resources/Calendar of Events” for Thursday, May 6​th​, 2021 at 
www.cityofgearhart.com​. 
 

Applications must be received by 5 p.m. on April 15​th​, 2021. 

http://www.cityofgearhart.com

